From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 20 June 2022 09:10
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Ref; Great Ormond Street.objection.

Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

f in &S]

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Subject: Ref; Great Ormond Street.objection.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Patrick,
With Ref, The Great Ormond Street Hospital plans.

I wish to write to make clear that there has been no notification notices put up in Great Ormond
Street or the surrounding streets to inform the public of these plans. This must be illegal.

The plans are not suitable for a residential area for several reasons.
Noise from air conditioning plans for the roof of the proposed new hospital.

Pollution from the planed trucks coming down small streets, 5 years of 6 trucks every hour, there are
children's schools and locals

who are fed up with the current pollution.

Why build in an already congested area a hospital for children , when a beautiful hospital could be built in
outer London which would be safer and less stressful for the children it intends to treat.

Sincerely,



Tom Bell




